Dear Sir/Madam,

Recently the Glen Eira council tried to implement a change to the pick up of bins. Needless to say it was a disaster. Information that was meant to be sent out, wasn't, misinformation about bin collection caused bins to be not collected. This is only one reason why they do not deserver a pay rise. Other reasons are as follows,

- 1. Covid. So many have lost jobs are suffering and yet our self serving entitled councillors are asking for money during a time of Pandemic?
- 2. Where will this pay rise come from? They have already raised our rates beyond what the banks have evaluated our property at.
- 3. The local pool has sat there empty for 2 years now with a massive leak. They have done nothing about it.

Its time to pay these people based on productivity.

I implore you, DO NOT GIVE THEM A PAY RISE.

Regards